
Growing Up Punk Rock: A Panel
Thursday, December 5, 2019 | 5:30 - 7:30 P.M.

Center for American War Letters Archives
Leatherby Libraries, Lower Level

Featuring Stacy Russo, Angelita Figueroa Salas,  
Laura Beth Bachman, Kathy Rodgers, Kirsten (Bruce) Meekins, and 

Monica Carapello

We Were Going to Change the World is a book that celebrates women’s voices from 
the Southern California punk rock scene of the 1970s and 1980s. Join the author, 
Stacy Russo, and several of the amazing women from the book for a panel discussion 
on their experiences and how growing up punk rock influenced their lives.

Book signing to follow the panel.	           		   Refreshments will be served.

BONUS: Film Screening

After the panel, join us across the hall for a screening of a 30-minute film by Eric Blair, of The  
Blairing Out with Eric Blair Show, about seminal punk musician Casey Royer.

THEN and NOW

This event is free and open to the public
Leatherby Libraries, Chapman University | One University Dr. Orange, CA 92866

For more information, contact Rachel Karas at (714) 532-6027 or karas@chapman.edu
www.chapman.edu/library


